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Subject: FW: SC MGM Bill  ~  Website email from Brandy Walters to ALL House Members

From: Todd Atwater <ToddAtwater@schouse.gov> 
To: 
Sent: Tue, January 11, 2011 7:47:12 AM 
Subject: RE: SC MGM Bill ~ Website email from Brandy Walters to ALL House Members 

Ms. Walters, 
There is no attached file.  I will be happy to review the legislation.  I would be against forced circumcision but I would not 
support any outlawing of the procedure.   
Sincerely, 
Todd Atwater - House 87 
 




